
Looking Good! – Buildings & Facilities Improvements at QEH

Main Buildings 

Our school has undergone some significant improvements during the last year. Following meetings 
with school council and feedback from pupil voice benches have been introduced to school 
corridors. In addition, new colour coded seating has been introduced in humanities as part of a 
scheme that will see us rolling out new classroom seating across the school. 

In addition, the school is working in partnership with Refit Cymru, to invest in sustainable schemes 
that will enhance the environment while reducing the running costs of the school. As phase 1 of the 
scheme new lighting has been introduces in corridor areas and has certainly brightened up the 
school! 

Behind the scenes, well actually ceilings and walls there has been a major electrical refit to future 
proof the school. This work was carried out by the Local Authority, together with a major refit of 
toilets this summer, and we extend our thanks to them for their support. 

Sporting Facilities 

There has also been significant works completed on the facilities we share with Carmarthen 
Leisure Centre. As you might recall we gave up use of the Leisure Centre when it became a 
‘Nightingale Hospital’. Our indoor facilities have been returned to us this term with new flooring 



throughout our PE theory area, new toilet facilities, a resurfaced sports hall and improved changing 
facilities. Outside, a new all-weather pitch has been installed. We’re hoping that the new athletics 
track will be in place by November. At this stage the sporting facilities available to pupils in QEH 
will be second to none and again I would like to extend our thanks to the team at the Leisure 
Centre and the Local Authority for their help and support. 

Dave Williams 

Acting Headteacher 


